RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS -1-
BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Special Mceting
Held: July 12, 2011
Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this special meeting at 6:30pm with roll call.
Trustees Watkins and VanBuren and IFiscal Ofticer (FO) Jennie Duval were present. This
meeting is being held for the purpose of opening road bids.
VISITORS: Jeft Chorpenning. Steve Murray from Small’s Asphalt.

Trustees received one bid from Small’s Asphalt. The bid total was $97.358.75. FO said
there is approximately $80.000 available for the project. The trustees discussed what they could
cut out of the project. They decided to take oft Drift Rd and part of Open woods which will
lower the cost to approximately $77.000. Trustee VanBuren made a motion to accept the bid
with changed that were discussed. Trustee Watkins seconded the motion. All in favor.

FO had a couple of check for the trustees to sign. Trustec VanBuren made a motion to
sign checks. Trustee Watkins seconded the motion. All in Favor.

Trustee VanBuren made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Watkins. With
business complete the board adjourned at 6:45pm.
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Donald Watkins- Trustee Jennie Duval-Fiscal Officer




